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SWITZERLAND 
 

The U.S. Army has been assigned single-service responsibility for NATO SOFA tort claims in 
Switzerland. Switzerland is a Partnership for Peace (PfP) country and has agreed to the 
claims provisions of the NATO SOFA. If an accident or incident occurs involving U.S. Army 
personnel while in Switzerland, potential claimants should be directed to the Ministry of 
Defense, Switzerland, to file a claim.  

 
Please complete the AE Form 350-22A, give a copy to your UCO and e-mail a copy to: 
usarmy.wiesbaden.usareur.mesg.oja-european-torts@army.mil 
 
  


